
Legends talk about pre-Amgen
bike event in Tahoe
By Richard Pestes, PezCycling News

There’s almost never a bad time to see a bike race, and with
the Tour of California now running in May, it’s an even better
time to actually ride your bike there too. Former pros Chris
Huber and Greg Oravetz will guide a select group of guests
through the opening stages in the scenic Lake Tahoe area.

Based out of Lake Tahoe, RoadBiking California is a new tour
company started by former U.S. pro’s Chris Huber and Greg
Oravetz – you’ll likely recall them both from their days as
Coors Light Silver Bullet riders in the late 80s and 90s.

Being in the cycling tour business takes a special breed of
person – you gotta love riding your bike, and guests rely on
you  to  make  sure  all  the  details  are  covered.  But  that
something extra is what sets any business venture apart – and
in this case the fact that the owners and guides are both ex-
pros who have lived and ridden in these parts for years is
what makes them unique.
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